
MEMORANDUM 

Date: 

To: 

From: 

Subject: 

August 27, 2024 

City Council 

Climate and Environment Commission 

Commission Support for Sustainability Budget Amendment 

The Climate and Environment Commission voted unanimously to direct me, as chair, to draft a brief 
letter to council in support of funding for the amendment to the Office of Sustainability’s budget 
request. 

The commission wishes to express its support for the allotment of $31,000 in city funds. This is the 
amount needed to replace the portion of funding that the Missouri Department of Conservation will no 
longer be providing for the Community Conservationist position. 

Thank you for your consideration of this request. 

Sincerely, 

Leanne Tippett Mosby, Chair 
Climate and Environment Commission 




